
 

 

Dear Ruby York, 

Congratulations! You have been selected to represent Western Australia in the Under 18 Girls 

Division at the 2024 National Indoor Cricket Championships. The tournament will be held at the 

Casey Stadium in Cranbourne, Victoria and run from Sunday 7th July to Saturday 13th July.  

Cost & Payment 

The estimated total cost for the trip is $2800-$3200 and can be made in payments with the first 

payment of $1000 due by January 14. Please include your surname and U/18 Girls as the reference. 

Banks details are the same as last year and are as follows:    

 ISWA State Cricket 

 BSB: 036 310 

 Acc: 344 030 

 

We will also require $100 cash to be given to Mel or Tash at the airport to pay for food, fuel and 

other essentials. 

 

Uniforms 

You will be able to complete uniform orders online and can use your uniforms from last year, 

however at a minimum each player must have: 

2x playing shirts 

2x playing pants 

1x hoodie 

1x jacket 

1x polo 

 

The link to purchase uniforms will be provided shortly.  

 

We will be in touch shortly with training dates and locations.  

 

Thank you for your support for the upcoming tournament.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Mel Jecks & Tash Nichols 

Coach         Manager 

 


